
Economic Development Committee 
August 21, 2019 Johnsburg Village Hall 

Draft/Not Approved 
 

In attendance:  
Chairman: Josh Hagen  
Committee Members: Pearl Schnur, Lynn Kinast, Rick Bierman, and Mark Wolter.  
Village Staff: Engineer Tim Hartnett 
Meeting started: 7:00 p.m.  
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 
New Business 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Old Business 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Other 
 
 
 

Rt. 31 Corridor- Village Engineer Tim Hartnett attended the 
meeting to discuss the Map Exhibits. Mr. Hartnett showed the 
committee some examples of ideas that have been thought out 
in the past. One example was a Metra train station. He also 
created some slides to show what transformations could look 
like on Rt. 31 as well as in the downtown. The committee again 
discussed ideas for growth in the area.  
 
Chairman Hagen updated the committee on the Bush School 
Development. The TIF Funding is pushing through.  
 
Chairman Hagen informed the committee that at the 8/20 board 
meeting it was brought up that the sign ordinance is being re 
looked at. He let the committee know he would keep them 
updated, and they would look at it before it was all passed.  
 
 
Celebration in the Park is September 28th.   

 

Adjournment Motion by Committee Member Schnur to adjourn was seconded 
by Committee Member Bierman. Motion carried with all 
members voting aye at 8:02 p.m.  

 

 
 


